
Notice 15-11-2021 

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS: As per Order 

issued by the Principal Secretary to the 

Government of West Bengal, Department of 

Higher Education vide no.1058-Edn (CS)/l0M-

32/2021 dated 28.10.2021 and subsequent 

notification issued by the Registrar (Officiating), 

University of North Bengal vide no. 3968/R-2021 

dated 29.10.2021, offline classes for all 

semesters will begin in college on and from 

Tuesday, 16.11.2021.   

Students of 1st, 3rd and 5th semesters are hereby 

reminded to follow Covid-19 protocols when 

attending offline classes in college: please ensure 

you wear masks and maintain physical distance.  

 


